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3rd November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Midhurst & Petworth Rotary Music Festival  
 
The children have been busy rehearsing their programme for this concert with Mrs Hayers, I 
know they will gain much from this experience and will enjoy joining up with other schools 
in the Rother Valley.  
 
As in previous years the Rotary Music Festival will be held in the new theatre at Midhurst 
Rother College on Wednesday 9th November from 7.00-8.15pm.  Although the Music 
Festival starts at 7.00pm, the children will need to arrive no later than 6.40pm ready for a 
prompt start.   The children will need to wear their full school uniform. 
 
Tickets will be available at the door priced £3, with all children being allowed in free. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable evening of music. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
 
 


